We had a very busy week between Reconciliation, our class having Mass on Wednesday, getting to hear about Germany from exchange students, taking our Reading unit test, and working on our Lego robotics.   Next week will be just as busy!

During Reading, we will read two stories “Penguin Chick” and “Emperor Penguins.”  As we read we will work on our comprehension skills.  We will also work on finding the main idea and details as well as cause and effect.  There will be new high frequency words to learn and we will discuss some new vocabulary words. Our Spelling words will be words with er, ir and ur.  The test will be on Friday. 
During English we will learn about adjectives.  This can be a little tricky.  If we ask ourselves which word tells more about how something feels or sounds like it will help us to identify the adjective.  We will also be adding these to our own writing to add detail.

In Math we will begin our chapter on measuring capacity and weight.  We will be learning standard as well as nonstandard units of measuring.  Helping with recipes at home will help your child understand these concepts even more.

In Religion class we will continue our Family Life books.  We will also be continuing to work in our Purple Lent books as we prepare for Easter.  Please remember to keep practicing you Last Supper parts. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]During Theme time we will continue to work on our Lego Units.  Ask your child what they have already made.  
 Important Dates: 
April 17th – Last Supper Play
April 18-22nd – Easter Break
April 27th – First Eucharist Retreat
May 3rd – Field Trip to Grant’s Farm and Art Museum
May 4th – First Eucharist Pictures and Practice
May 5th – First Eucharist Celebration
May 6th – No School for Second Grade ONLY
 
Have a great weekend!  





